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From: "Womac, Cherri G (EVOSTC)" <cherri.womac@alaska.gov> 
Date: Thu, 09 Oct 2008 14:39:05 -0800 
Conversation: My public records request of September 18th 
Subject: RE: My public records request of September 18th 
 
By email and postal mail 
 
Attached is the response to your October 4 email, narrowing the scope of your Sept 18 
request. 
 
Cherri Womac 
Associate Coordinator 
EVOS TC 
 
 



Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee Council
441 W. 5th Ave., Suite 500 • Anchorage, AK 99501-2340 • 907278 8012· fax 907 276 7178

October 9,2008

RE: your October 4 email clarification

Elise Hsieh has asked me to respond to your request. In response to your email of October 4, 2008, a review

of the former EVOS Executive Director, Mr. Baffrey's files did not yield any communications sent to or

received from the Governor's Office or Governor Palin during the period of January 1,2007 to the date of

your request.

Sincerely,

Cherri Womac

Associate Coordinator
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